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Chocolate Seder
The United Synagogue Youth group at Congregation B'nai Israel in Emerson, recently
enjoyed a pre-Passover celebration that included a ‘Chocolate Seder.’ After the temple's
rabbi, Debra Orenstein reflected on the Passover experience, teens read from a special
Haggadah to retell the Jewish people's Exodus from Egypt and substituted chocolate items
for traditional one. The group is a collaboration of teens from Temple Israel in Ridgewood,

Temple Beth Shalom in Fair lawn, the Fair Lawn Jewish Center and Congregation B'nai
Israel.



